
WILDCARE: FRIENDS OF LUMEAH POINT 

  
Feral Oyster Removal 24 May 2015 

 

By 6.30 a.m. seven volunteers were at the Lumeah Point foreshore on Sunday 24
th

 May for the final 

oyster removal morning for the season, coordinated by the Pipeclay Lagoon Oyster Growers (PLOGA). 

The morning was crisp and cool but with no breeze, so when the sun finally caught up with us it was 

quite pleasant. 

   
Red sky in the morning? .........Stunning day. Just as well we’re all young and 

supple. 

 

Two more volunteers joined us after the Sun was up and sixty-six bags of oysters later we had achieved 

our target, with the shoreline cleared up to the big tree. Well done everyone who participated this day and 

all the other times over this Spring-Autumn period. And a special thanks to Mick and PLOGA for their 

support and participation, as well as for the egg and bacon rolls from Windy’s. 

   
Another good haul Cleared  

 

   
 Waiting for next season  

 

Anyone wishing to receive the Wildcare: Friends of Lumeah Point occasional newsletter can contact 

Garry Hulme at garry.hulme@gmail.com or on 0439000391 with your email address. 

 

mailto:garry.hulme@gmail.com

